
SPECIAL MEETING
NOTIFICATION

Meeting Date Changed
to March 1, 2018



You are invited to attend a public meeting to learn about
the business plan update for Reid-Hillview and San Martin
airports.  The �nal of three public meetings will be held 
at the Donald Meyer Elementary School on March 1, 
starting at 6:30 P.M. and ending at 8:30 P.M.  

This meeting replaces the Feb. 15th meeting previously 
planned for the Hank Lopez Center.  As an airport 
neighbor or  user, you are encouraged to attend this 
meeting and relay your thoughts and ideas to airport sta�.

The County has previously held two additional meetings 
to discuss the business plan update.  The �rst was held 
on on January 23rd and the second was held on 
January 25th.  Notes from those meetings along with 
the slides are avaliable on our website,
www.countyairports.org.

If you have any questions about the business plan update 
or are unable to attend the meeting, feel free to contact the 
Airports Director, Eric Peterson at 408-918-7700 x27722 or
Eric@CountyAirports.org.

Donald Meyer Elementary School
1824 Daytona Drive
San Jose, CA  95122

www.countyairports.org/bp.html


